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beanra@live.co.uk

From: A2 Bean and Ebbsfleet Junctions Improvements 

<A2BeanandEbbsfleetJunctionsImprovements@nationalhighways.co.uk>

Sent: 11 November 2024 16:10

To: Linda Collins

Subject: A2BE National Highways Response - Audit CRM:0752233

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Linda Collins 

  

Thank you for your email of 03 November 2024 in relation to the A2 Bean and Ebbsfleet junctions 
improvement scheme and specifically regarding the most recent Road Safety Audit. 

  

The audit has been undertaken and a designers response has been prepared. The response is 
currently under consultation with National Highways safety specialist. Once it has been finalised, 
hopefully within the month, this will be issued to yourselves.  

  

Further investigations and actions, will to reviewed following the closing of the audit. 

  

We’re always looking to improve our customer’s experiences and journeys through our roadworks, so 
please feel free to provide us any more feedback in the future. If we can be of further assistance 
regarding this project, then please do contact us at your convenience by email. You can find out 
more about our improvement plans on our website, where you can sign up to receive our latest 
newsletter.  
  
Thank you once again for contacting us. For any other enquiries regarding National Highways, 
please contact the Customer Contact Centre by phone on 0300 123 5000 or alternatively via email: 
info@nationalhighways.co.uk.   
  
Kind regards 

  
Holly Woodruff 
Project Support Officer 

Regional Investment Programme South East, Major Projects 

Web: www.nationalhighways.co.uk 

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the recipient/s 
named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, 
distribution, disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If 
you have received this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it. 
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